From: @eurogas.org>

Sent: 21 September 2021 11:09
To: CAB SIMSON CONTACT

Cc: MARQUEZ URIARTE Tatiana (CAB-

SIMSON

Subject: Follow-up Meeting with Eurogas

Dear Commissioner,

It was a pleasure to meet you on 16 September. Thank you for spending time with us to discuss our proposal on how to speed up the decarbonisation of the EU gas market. Allow me to reiterate the support of the industry coalition for a binding 2030 EU-level target to lower the GHG intensity of gas consumed in the EU by at least 20% and increase the share of renewable gas to at least 11% in gas consumed. We consider it an essential component of a credible gas decarbonisation pathway in the short-term, until carbon pricing provides sufficiently reliable investment signals in all end-use sectors.

We look forward to continuing to exchange views with you and look forward to working with you to deliver the potential of gaseous energy – natural, renewable and low-carbon – in ensuring a successful EU energy transition.

Best wishes.

President of Eurogas





Rue d'Arlon 80 | 8-1040 Brussels EU Transparency Register: 17909506129-41



The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender.